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George Harrison
A social scientist recreates his search for expanded consciousness,
through the psychedelia of LSD to the final calm and inner wisdom of
Rajah Yoga
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Birth of a Psychedelic Culture
Find the practice that’s right for you with this exploration of the
many paths of meditation—from mantra, prayer, singing, visualizations,
and “just sitting” to movement meditations such as tai chi “Everyone
has experienced a moment of pure awareness. A moment without thinking
‘I am aware’ or ‘that is a tree.’ Such moments bring a sense of
rightness, of clarity, of being at one. Such moments are the essence
of meditation.”—Ram Dass Ram Dass is an American psychologist and
spiritual teacher who has studied and practiced meditation for many
years. Here he shares his understanding and suggests how you can find
methods suitable for you. He illuminates the stages and benefits of
meditative practice, and provides wise and often humorous advice on
overcoming difficulties along the way.

Be Here Now (Enhanced Edition)
Never-before-seen candids and ephemera of "the quiet Beatle" during
his meteoric solo career, as captured by his friend and famed
photographer Barry Feinstein. On hand from 1970 to 1972 for Harrison's
blockbuster "Triple Crown"--the release of All Things Must Pass; The
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Concert for Bangladesh; and Living in the Material World, which helped
make Harrison the best-selling post-breakup Beatle, Barry became good
friends with George during the three-plus years they worked together.
Feinstein captured George Harrison at home, in his garden, onstage,
and in the studio. Nearly all the images are previously unpublished.
The book contains never-before-seen ephemera related to these seminal
releases during George's most richly creative time post-Beatles,
including handwritten letters talking about album ideas, album-cover
thoughts, and putting together the Concert for Bangladesh. This
collection also features beloved performers that George convened for
that Concert for Bangladesh--where Barry was the only sanctioned
photographer onstage--including George's friends Bob Dylan, Ravi
Shankar, Eric Clapton, Ringo Starr, Leon Russell, and Billy Preston.
The book coincides with the fiftieth anniversary of All Things Must
Pass. George Harrison: Be Here Now is a deeper visual dive that the
significantly large and passionate Beatles/George Harrison fandom will
want to add to their collection.

The Only Dance There Is
Featuring an eye-catching new cover, this classic guide is for those
ready to commit time and energy to relieving suffering in the world.
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No two people are better qualified to help us along this path than Ram
Dass, who has spent more than 25 years teaching and writing on the
subject of living consciously, and Mirabi Bush, who succeeded him as
chairperson of the Seva Foundation.

Creativity, Spirituality, and Making a Buck
This book is enhanced with content such as audio or video, resulting
in a large file that may take longer to download than expected. The
enhanced edition of Be Here Now includes: Two guided video
meditations, 30 minutes in length * Twenty minute video retrospective
of Ram Dass' spiritual journey *The first chapter of Ram Dass' new
book, Be Love Now

Remember, Now be Here, Now Here be
The enhanced edition of Be Here Now includes: Two guided video
meditations, 30 minutes in length * Twenty minute video retrospective
of Ram Dass' spiritual journey *The first chapter of Ram Dass' new
book, Be Love Now
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How Can I Help?
Introduced to readers by Ram Dass's "Be Here Now," the author recounts
how he immersed himself in Indian spirituality only to fall prey to
money, sex, and celebrity on his return from India

Here and Now and Then
What if our truest life is the one right in front of us? Does life
sometimes seem to be passing you by? Are you so busy—with email to
check, Instagram to scroll through, and friends to be envious of—that
you’ve become disconnected from your actual life? You know, the one
you are living right here, right now? With hilariously relatable
confessions and profoundly beautiful insights, Kate Merrick invites us
to stop running away from the lives we’re living today and instead
walk in the peace and fullness God offers moment to moment. She shows
us how to kill your Wi-Fi, put down the tech, and find deeper
contentment, redirect the FOMO so you don’t miss out on your own life,
and go on a diet of fewer choices to discover the blessings of the
quiet, the slow, and the intentional. Only when we look honestly at
our hearts and have the courage to live truly present do we receive
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the gifts of God found in all of life’s seasons—the painful ones, the
big and beautiful ones, and even the ordinary ones.

Be Here Now

How to Be Here
The 10th anniversary edition of A New Earth with a new preface by
Eckhart Tolle. With his bestselling spiritual guide The Power of Now,
Eckhart Tolle inspired millions of readers to discover the freedom and
joy of a life lived “in the now.” In A New Earth, Tolle expands on
these powerful ideas to show how transcending our ego-based state of
consciousness is not only essential to personal happiness, but also
the key to ending conflict and suffering throughout the world. Tolle
describes how our attachment to the ego creates the dysfunction that
leads to anger, jealousy, and unhappiness, and shows readers how to
awaken to a new state of consciousness and follow the path to a truly
fulfilling existence. Illuminating, enlightening, and uplifting, A New
Earth is a profoundly spiritual manifesto for a better way of life—and
for building a better world.
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It's Here Now (Are You?)
"Now, though I am a beginner on the path, I have returned to the West
for a time to work out karma or unfulfilled commitment. Part of this
commitment is to share what I have learned with those of you who are
on a similar journey. One can share a message through telling 'ourstory' as I have just done, or through the teaching methods of yoga,
or singing, or making love. Each of us finds his unique vehicle for
sharing with others his bit of wisdom. For me, this story is but a
vehicle for sharing with you the true message. . . the living faith in
what is possible."—from Be Here Now In 1970, Ram Dass' Be Here Now
became the counter-culture bible for thousands of young people seeking
enlightenment in the midst of the darkness of Vietnam. It was a
pioneering bridge, written in colloquial language, from the
psychedelic 60s to eastern spirituality, and over the years has sold
and continues to sell more than two million copies. Now in an e-book
edition, Ram Dass' message is brought to life for a new generation of
seekers. This will be a beautiful digital edition of this classic and
enlightening book.

Here, Now, With You
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Now. Here. This. The noted spiritualist offers humorous and insightful guidance for
exploring the joy, pain, and opportunities of the later phases of
life.

Onward
Sometimes illumination occurs spontaneously or, as Ram Dass
experienced, in a heart-wrenching moment of opening. More commonly, it
happens when we polish the mirror of the heart with daily practice—and
see beyond the illusion of our transient thoughts and emotions to the
vast and luminous landscape of our true nature. For five decades, Ram
Dass has explored the depths of consciousness and love and brought
them to life as service to others. With Polishing the Mirror, he
gathers together his essential teachings for living in the eternal
present, here and now. Readers will find within these pages a rich
combination of perennial wisdom, humor, teaching stories, and detailed
guidance on Ram Dass' own spiritual practices, including: Bhakti
Yoga—opening our hearts to unconditional love Practices for living,
Page 8/31

Download Ebook Be Here Now
aging, dying, and embracing the natural flow of life Karma Yoga—how
selfless service can profoundly transform us Working with fear and
suffering as a path to grace and freedom Step-by-step guidance in
devotional chant, meditation and mantra practice, and much more For
those new to Ram Dass' teachings, and for those to whom they are old
friends, here is this vanguard spiritual explorer's complete guide to
discovering who we are and why we are here, and how to become beacons
of unconditional love.

Still Here
For centuries, readers have turned to the Bhagavad Gita for
inspiration and guidance as they chart their own spiritual paths. As
profound and powerful as this classic text has been for generations of
seekers, integrating its lessons into the ordinary patterns of our
lives can ultimately seem beyond our reach. Now, in a fascinating
series of reflections, anecdotes, stories, and exercises, Ram Dass
gives us a unique and accessible road map for experiencing divinity in
everyday life. In the engaging, conversational style that has made his
teachings so popular for decades, Ram Dass traces our journey of
consciousness as it is reflected in one of Hinduism’s most sacred
texts. The Gita teaches a system of yogas, or “paths for coming to
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union with God.” In Paths to God, Ram Dass brings the heart of that
system to light for a Western audience and translates the Gita’s
principles into the manual for living the yoga of contemporary life.
While being a guide to the wisdom of the Bhagavad Gita, Paths to God
is also a template for expanding our definition of ourselves and
allowing us to appreciate a new level of meaning in our lives. From
the Hardcover edition.

Miracle of Love
Ram Dass’s long-awaited Be Love Now is the transformational teaching
of a forty year journey to the heart. The author of the two-millioncopy classic Remember, Be Here Now and its influential sequel Still
Here, Dass is joined once more by Rameshwar Das—a collaborator from
the Love Serve Remember audio recordings—to offer this intimate and
inspiring exploration of the human soul. Like Deepak Chopra’s Book of
Secrets, the Dalai Lama’s Art of Happiness, and Jon Kabat-Zinn’s
Coming to Our Senses, Ram Dass’s Be Love Now will serve as a lodestar
for anyone seeking to enhance their spiritual awareness and improve
their capacity to serve—and love—the world around them.
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A New Earth (Oprah #61)
(Vocal Selections). Created by the title of show team, NOW.HERE.THIS.
is a new musical exploring life's big questions with inimitable humor
and humanity. The show explores birds, bees, reptiles, early man,
ancient civilizations and outer space. Also, loneliness, friendship,
hoarding, hiding, laughing, living and dying. And middle school. And
dinosaurs. Our folio includes 11 vocal selections from the cast
recording including: Archer * Dazzle Camouflage * Give Me Your
Attention * Golden Palace * Kick Me * Members Only * More Life *
That'll Never Be Me (Duet) * Then Comes You * This Time * What Are the
Odds?

The Power of Now
Set in the 1960s, Barbara Bottner's I Am Here Now is a beautiful novel
in verse about one artist’s coming of age. It’s a heartbreaking,
powerful and inspiring depiction of what it's like to shatter your
life—and piece it all back together. You can’t trust Life to give you
decent parents, or beautiful eyes, a fine French accent or an
outstanding flair for fashion. No, Life does what it wants. It’s
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sneaky as a thief. Maisie's first day of High school should be
exciting, but all she wants is to escape. Her world is lonely and
chaotic, with an abusive mother and a father who’s rarely there to
help. So when Maisie, who finds refuge in her art, meets the spirited
Rachel and her mother, a painter, she catches a glimpse of a very
different world—one full of life, creativity, and love—and latches on.
But as she discovers her strengths through Rachel’s family, Maisie,
increasingly desperate, finds herself risking new friendships, and the
very future she's searching for. An Imprint Book

The Harvard Psychedelic Club
A practical framework to avoid burnout and keep great teachers
teaching Onward tackles the problem of educator stress, and provides a
practical framework for taking the burnout out of teaching. Stress is
part of the job, but when 70 percent of teachers quit within their
first five years because the stress is making them physically and
mentally ill, things have gone too far. Unsurprisingly, these effects
are highest in difficult-to-fill positions such as math, science, and
foreign languages, and in urban areas and secondary classrooms—places
where we need our teachers to be especially motivated and engaged.
This book offers a path to resiliency to help teachers weather the
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storms and bounce back—and work toward banishing the rain for good.
This actionable framework gives you concrete steps toward
rediscovering yourself, your energy, and your passion for teaching.
You’ll learn how a simple shift in mindset can affect your outlook,
and how taking care of yourself physically, mentally, and emotionally
is one of the most important things you can do. The companion workbook
helps you put the framework into action, streamlining your way toward
renewal and strength. Cultivate resilience with a four-part framework
based on 12 key habits Uncover your true self, understand emotions,
and use your energy where it counts Adopt a mindful, story-telling
approach to communication and community building Keep learning,
playing, and creating to create an environment of collective
celebration By cultivating resilience in schools, we help ensure that
we are working in, teaching in, and leading organizations where every
child thrives, and where the potential of every child is recognized
and nurtured. Onward provides a step-by-step plan for reigniting that
spark.

Be Here Now, Remember
No understanding of the history of the sixties could be complete
without a grasp of the work of Leary, Alpert, and Metzner, the
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cultural resistance to their experiments, and the way in which
psychoactive drug use became a part of contemporary society. Next
Generation Independent Book Awards Finalist,Birth of a Psychedelic
Culture explores these experiments and their cultural milieu through
never before seen photographs, personal accounts of authors Ralph
Metzner and Ram Dass, and conversations with luminaries such as Aldous
Huxley, Charles Mingus, Allen Ginsberg, William Burroughs and others
that appeared on the scene.

Cookbook for Awakening
In Here, Now, with You, Gregg Louis Taylor invites the reader to pay
attention to six ways of experiencing God’s animating movement of
compassion. Grounded in the real-life context of experience and the
encouragement of relatable stories, plus providing an interactive
process for meaningful conversations, reflection, and application, two
questions shape the book’s content: 1. What every day experiences open
the door to compassion’s movement in our lives? 2. How do we recognize
and embrace such encounters to cultivate rich expressions of
"compassionating" lives and leadership? By learning to be
compassionate just as God is, we become more authentically connected
to one another and expand our awareness of the God who is always here.
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If you find yourself stymied by a spirituality gone stale, mired down
from going through religious motions, and yet suspect there is much
more, this book is for you. If you are a church leader who wants to
cultivate a wildly welcoming, compassionate space of grace in which
anyone connected to or touched by your community feels accepted and
loved, Here, Now, with You is written with you in mind.

1900 Or, The Last President (Annotated)

Journey of Awakening
A friendly, funny, practical guide for creatives and entrepreneurs,
written by a four-time Emmy award-winning and two-time Grammynominated composer-guitarist-producer who has worked with Paul Simon,
Stevie Wonder, Jerry Garcia, Lana Del Rey, and Krishna Das, among many
others. Also a beloved and highly regarded Buddhist teacher, David
teaches readers how to integrate their creative process with their
spiritual practice and livelihood. “How do I make a living doing what
I love?” “Am I a sellout as an artist if I want to be successful?”
“How do I integrate my spiritual principles with the art of running a
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business? And actually, um, how do I run a business?” Wondering how to
reconcile your calling with your need to make a living wage, or what
to do once your art starts selling, or how to achieve success in your
field, or what it even means to be successful? David Nichtern offers
his lived, learned experience as an entrepreneur, musician, and
Buddhist teacher to first help you figure out what “success” means to
you and then show you how to get there. He offers advice on the
creative process and principles of business and ethics—everything from
“listen to the muse!” to “protect your intellectual property!”—and
provides mindfulness exercises to help you integrate inspiration and
aspiration, vocation and avocation—to go from surviving to thriving.
Whether you’re a baker trying to grow from the farmer’s market to a
brick-and-mortar or a CEO exploring how taking care of your employees
can be the same as taking care of your business—if you’re trying to
align your spiritual, creative, and financial pursuits and discover
what it means to truly live well, this book is for you.

I Am Here Now
This book is the story of how three brilliant scholars and one
ambitious freshman crossed paths in the early sixties at a Harvardsponsored psychedelic-drug research project, transforming their lives
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and American culture and launching the mind/body/spirit movement that
inspired the explosion of yoga classes, organic produce, and
alternative medicine. The four men came together in a time of upheaval
and experimentation, and their exploration of an expanded
consciousness set the stage for the social, spiritual, sexual, and
psychological revolution of the 1960s. Timothy Leary would be the
rebellious trickster, the premier proponent of the therapeutic and
spiritual benefits of LSD, advising a generation to "turn on, tune in,
and drop out." Richard Alpert would be the seeker, traveling to India
and returning to America as Ram Dass, reborn as a spiritual leader
with his "Be Here Now" mantra, inspiring a restless army of spiritual
pilgrims. Huston Smith would be the teacher, practicing every world
religion, introducing the Dalai Lama to the West, and educating
generations of Americans to adopt a more tolerant, inclusive attitude
toward other cultures' beliefs. And young Andrew Weil would be the
healer, becoming the undisputed leader of alternative medicine,
devoting his life to the holistic reformation of the American health
care system. It was meant to be a time of joy, of peace, and of love,
but behind the scenes lurked backstabbing, jealousy, and outright
betrayal. In spite of their personal conflicts, the members of the
Harvard Psychedelic Club would forever change the way Americans view
religion and practice medicine, and the very way we look at body and
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soul.

Be Here Now

The Victorious Attitude
Not a day goes by without our being called upon to help one
another--at home, at work, on the street, on the phone. . . . We do
what we can. Yet so much comes up to complicate this natural response:
"Will I have what it takes?" "How much is enough?" "How can I deal
with suffering?" "And what really helps, anyway?" In this practical
helper's companion, the authors explore a path through these
confusions, and provide support and inspiration fo us in our efforts
as members of the helping professions, as volunteers, as community
activists, or simply as friends and family trying to meet each other's
needs. Here too are deeply moving personal accounts: A housewife
brings zoo animals to lift the spirits of nursing home residents; a
nun tends the wounded on the first night of the Nicaraguan revolution;
a police officer talks a desperate father out of leaping from a roof
with his child; a nurse allows an infant to spend its last moments of
Page 18/31

Download Ebook Be Here Now
life in her arms rather than on a hospital machine. From many such
stories and the authors' reflections, we can find strength, clarity,
and wisdom for those times when we are called on to care for one
another. How Can I Help? reminds us just how much we have to give and
how doing so can lead to some of the most joyous moments of our lives.

Paths to God
To save his daughter, he’ll go anywhere—and any-when… Kin Stewart is
an everyday family man: working in IT, trying to keep the spark in his
marriage, struggling to connect with his teenage daughter, Miranda.
But his current life is a far cry from his previous career…as a timetraveling secret agent from 2142. Stranded in suburban San Francisco
since the 1990s after a botched mission, Kin has kept his past hidden
from everyone around him, despite the increasing blackouts and memory
loss affecting his time-traveler’s brain. Until one afternoon, his
“rescue” team arrives—eighteen years too late. Their mission: return
Kin to 2142, where he’s only been gone weeks, not years, and where
another family is waiting for him. A family he can’t remember. Torn
between two lives, Kin is desperate for a way to stay connected to
both. But when his best efforts threaten to destroy the agency and
even history itself, his daughter’s very existence is at risk. It’ll
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take one final trip across time to save Miranda—even if it means
breaking all the rules of time travel in the process. A uniquely
emotional genre-bending debut, Here and Now and Then captures the
perfect balance of heart, playfulness, and imagination, offering an
intimate glimpse into the crevices of a father’s heart and its
capacity to stretch across both space and time to protect the people
that mean the most.

The Here and Now

You Are Here
An unforgettable epic romantic thriller about a girl from the future
who might be able to save the world . . . if she lets go of the one
thing she’s found to hold on to. Follow the rules. Remember what
happened. Never fall in love. This is the story of seventeen-year-old
Prenna James, who immigrated to New York when she was twelve. Except
Prenna didn’t come from a different country. She came from a different
time—a future where a mosquito-borne illness has mutated into a
pandemic, killing millions and leaving the world in ruins. Prenna and
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the others who escaped to the present day must follow a strict set of
rules: never reveal where they’re from, never interfere with history,
and never, ever be intimate with anyone outside their community.
Prenna does as she’s told, believing she can help prevent the plague
that will one day ravage the earth. But everything changes when Prenna
falls for Ethan Jarves. From Ann Brashares, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Sisterhood of the Traveling Pants series,
The Here and Now is thrilling, exhilarating, haunting, and
heartbreaking--and a must-read novel of the year. "This gripping story
is set in a world unlike any other and inhabited by beautifully
imagined characters that stay with you long after the last page. As
always, Brashares expertly captures the wonder of love’s enduring
power.” – Sara Shepard, the #1 New York Times bestselling author of
Pretty Little Liars From the Hardcover edition.

Be Here Now
Mindfulness is the simple and powerful practice of training your
attention. It's simple in that it's just about paying attention to
what's happening here and now, and powerful because it can keep you
from getting lost in thoughts about the future or past, which often
generate more stress on top of the real pressures of everyday life.
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While learning to live in the moment, the joyful mindfulness
exercises, meditations, coloring pages, and habit-breakers in this
beautifully designed and illustrated book will challenge your powers
of observation, investigation, and cultivation while bringing new
awareness to your senses, thoughts, and emotions. I Am Here Now
inspires readers to explore the world with greater curiosity and find
moments of mindfulness in everyday life, while unleashing your
creativity along the way.

Compassion in Action
“The novel that foreshadowed Donald Trump’s authoritarian
appeal.”—Salon It Can’t Happen Here is the only one of Sinclair
Lewis’s later novels to match the power of Main Street, Babbitt, and
Arrowsmith. A cautionary tale about the fragility of democracy, it is
an alarming, eerily timeless look at how fascism could take hold in
America. Written during the Great Depression, when the country was
largely oblivious to Hitler’s aggression, it juxtaposes sharp
political satire with the chillingly realistic rise of a president who
becomes a dictator to save the nation from welfare cheats, sex, crime,
and a liberal press. Called “a message to thinking Americans” by the
Springfield Republican when it was published in 1935, It Can’t Happen
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Here is a shockingly prescient novel that remains as fresh and
contemporary as today’s news. Includes an Introduction by Michael
Meyer and an Afterword by Gary Scharnhorst

I Am Here Now
To make the journey into the Now we will need to leave our analytical
mind and its false created self, the ego, behind. From the very first
page of Eckhart Tolle's extraordinary book, we move rapidly into a
significantly higher altitude where we breathe a lighter air. We
become connected to the indestructible essence of our Being, “The
eternal, ever present One Life beyond the myriad forms of life that
are subject to birth and death.” Although the journey is challenging,
Eckhart Tolle uses simple language and an easy question and answer
format to guide us. A word of mouth phenomenon since its first
publication, The Power of Now is one of those rare books with the
power to create an experience in readers, one that can radically
change their lives for the better.

Here, Now
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It Can't Happen Here
Be Here Now is an innovative and interactive journal designed to help
readers track, nurture and enhance their presence, mindfulness and
meditation practice. It helps readers navigate the confusion and chaos
of life with a simple goal: encouraging you to find a place of peace
and tranquillity deep within you that will eventually spread across
all aspects of your daily life. On each page you enter the date then
complete three important sections: TODAY'S PRACTICE Here you journal
When you meditated, Where you were and for How long. You then have a
scale from 1-10 to track how deeply into the present moment you were
able to go. THOUGHTS & FEELINGS Here you keep a log of the thoughts,
feelings and emotions that came to the surface while you are were in
stillness. It helps you to gain insight into your state of mind and
indentify any persistent thoughts/feelings that are standing in the
way of a deeper connection with the present moment. LESSONS In this
section you get creative to come up with action points based on the
previous two sections on how you can enhance your practice. What went
well? What obstacles did you encounter? What are the changes you need
to make to your surroundings, time of practice and location to find
greater peace? What are the life issues you need to resolve to finally
find a place of deep peace and balance? This unique journal has the
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power to transform your life for the better. Buy it now.

Be Here Now
From Ram Dass, one of America’s most beloved spiritual figures and
bestselling author of Be Here Now and Be Love Now, comes this timeless
classic about the experience of being and the risks and rewards of our
spiritual path. Originally published in 1976, Grist for the Mill
offers a deep spiritual journey of self-discovery, and a universal
understanding of what it means to "be" and to grow as human beings.
The book is fully revised with a new introduction. As Ram Dass puts
it, "When the faith is strong enough it is sufficient just to be. It’s
a journey towards simplicity, towards quietness, towards a kind of joy
that is not in time. It’s a journey that has taken us from primary
identification with our body and our psyche, on to an identification
with God, and ultimately beyond identification."

Walking Each Other Home
We all sit on the edge of a mystery. We have only known this life, so
dying scares us—and we are all dying. But what if dying were perfectly
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safe? What would it look like if you could approach dying with
curiosity and love, in service of other beings? What if dying were the
ultimate spiritual practice? Ram Dass and Mirabai Bush began their
friendship more than four decades ago at the foot of their guru, Neem
Karoli Baba, also known as Maharaj-ji. He transmitted to them a simple
philosophy: love everyone, tell the truth, and give up attachment to
material things. After impacting millions of people through the years
with these teachings, they have reunited once more with Walking Each
Other Home to enlighten and engage readers on the spiritual
opportunities within the dying process. They generously share intimate
personal experiences and timeless practices, told with courage, humor,
and heart, gently exploring every aspect of this journey. And, at 86
years old, Ram Dass reminds us, “This time we have a real deadline.”
In Walking Each Other Home, readers will learn about: guidelines for
being a “loving rock” for the dying, how to grieve fully and
authentically, how to transform a fear of death, leaving a spiritual
legacy, creating a sacred space for dying, and much more. “Everybody
you have ever loved is a part of the fabric of your being now,” says
Ram Dass. The body may die, but the soul remains. Death is an
invitation to a new kind of relationship, in the place where we are
all One. Join these two lifelong friends and spiritual luminaries as
they explore what it means to live and die consciously, remember who
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we really are, and illuminate the path we walk together.

Grist for the Mill
By a renowned Buddhist monk and best-selling author, this guide offers
simple daily practices--including mindfulness of breath, mindful
walking, deep listening, mindful speech, and more--to help readers
discover the happiness and freedom of living in the present moment.

Remember, Now be Here, be Here Now
This book is based on talks by Ram Dass at the Menninger Foundation in
1970 and at the Spring Grove Hospital in Maryland in 1972. The text
grew out of the interaction between Ram Dass and the spiritual seekers
in attendance at these talks. The result of this unique exchange is a
useful guide for understanding the nature of consciousness--useful
both to other spiritual seekers and to formally trained psychologists.
It is also a celebration of the Dance of Life--which, in the words of
Ram Dass, is the "only dance there is."

Polishing the Mirror
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Differentiated book- It has a historical context with research of the
time-The purpose of realizing this historical context is to approach
the understanding of a historical epoch from the elements provided by
the text. Hence the importance of placing the document in context. It
is necessary to unravel what its author or authors have said, how it
has been said, when, why and where, always relating it to its
historical moment.Ingersoll Lockwood (August 2, 1841 - September 30,
1918) was an American lawyer and writer. As a writer, he is
particularly known today for his Baron Trump children's novels.
However, he wrote novels for other children, as well as the dystopian
novel, 1900: o; The Last President, a play and several non-fiction
plays. He wrote some of his nonfiction under the pseudonym Irwin
Longman.Lockwood was born in Ossining, New York, the son of Munson
Ingersoll and Sarah Lewis (née Smith) Lockwood. Munson Lockwood, like
his two older brothers, Ralph and Albert, was a lawyer and a close
friend of Henry Clay. However, Munson primarily achieved prominence as
a military and civic activist. He was a general in the New York State
Militia and commander of his 7th Brigade. A great admirer of Hungarian
statesman and freedom fighter Lajos Kossuth, Munson
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